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8 April 2019
Dear Parent
I write on behalf of the School Council to thank you for the tremendous support for the Art Exhibition last week.  It really was an impressive display of art work from every child in the school and nursery unit.  A lot of hard work is required to put on such an event and I would also thank all the staff in school for their input.  After expenses, the total raised for our outdoor play fund should be over £750.
The school will close at 12.00noon on Tuesday 16 April 2019 for the Easter break.  Please adjust dinner payments accordingly next week.  Monday 15 and Tuesday 16 April will be non-uniform days.  Hopefully, normal transport arrangements will be available on the day of early closure.
The new term will commence on Monday 29 April 2019.  Milk money for the new term amounts to £8.40 and should be brought to the school office in a clearly marked envelope on the first day back.  
The school will also be closed on Thursday 2 May 2019 for the local council elections and Monday 6 May 2019 for the Bank Holiday.

Some key dates for next term include:
· York trip (30 April – 3 May 2019)

· Visit of M&M Theatre to present “Treasure Island” (15 May 2019)

· Visit of Kinetic Theatre to present “Lady Cecily’s Sound Box (20 May 2019)

· Opus P.7 and Nursery Unit photographs (23 May 2019) 
· School closed for Bank Holiday and School Development Days (27 – 29 May 2019)
· Sports Day (6 June 2019)

· Leavers’ Assembly (25 June 2019)
Dates for class trips will follow in the new term.
Class tests are scheduled to take place during the week beginning Monday 13 May 2019.  In addition, computer-based standardised tests in English and Maths will be administered in the P.3-7 classes.
Finally, I trust that everyone enjoys the Easter break and that children and staff return refreshed for a short and busy final term.
Yours sincerely

_________

Principal
